PRACTICUM — UN CAR FREE DAYS 2002

The Committee considered a report from the Chairman on the Practicum for UN Car Free Days held at
Fremantle from 8 to 10 May 2002 which he attended.

A comprehensive report on the proceedings of the forum was provided and the Committee decided:

. That a voluntary car free day for Christchurch be held in late 2003, and that staff report to the
Land Transport Subcommittee on this matter, with a view to the subcommittee developing a
proposal for consideration by the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee later in the year.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


